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December 1, 2020 
 
Re:  18-0251 Sequoia Residential Public Street and Storm Plans – Waterline Revisions  
 
The purpose of this letter is to document the plan revisions made to Application Number: PRSUBD20203605. The 
revision date and a description of the changes has been provided.  
 
Revision #5 (12/01/20) WATERLINE REVISION  
 
Sheet 13 – Waterline Plan & Profile  

 

1) The proposed waterline tap location has been revised ~3’ W from an existing water main under NW Olive 
St. to an existing fire service line along the W side of NW Olive St.  

2) The overall waterline alignment length has decreased by approximately 3 LF. Waterline stationing has been 
updated accordingly.  

3) Proposed tap call outs have been revised to require connection with all necessary fittings. Street cut and tap 
of existing main along NW Olive St is no longer required.  

4) Existing fire hydrant relocation has been updated.  
5) Caution note and crossing location added for proposed Storm Line D.  

 
 
 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mick Slutter P.E.                      Jon Daldalian, E.I. 
RENAISSANCE INFRASTRUCTURE CONSULTING 


